

Warehouse Location:
1 Carrot Way

Ann Arbor, MI

Community Kitchen Location:

Robert J. Delonis Center 312 W. Huron Ann Arbor, MI

Mail to:

P.O. Box 131037 Ann Arbor, MI 48113

734.761.2796 Phone 734.930.0550 Fax info@foodgatherers.org www.foodgatherers.org

Chair Fran Petonic

Vice Chair and Treasurer Leon Bunch

Secretary
Susan Katz McFall

Member-at-Large Rick Strutz

Directors

Felicia Brabec
Frank Carollo
Hugh Morgan
Jenna Bacolor
Jim Lewis
Karen Peterson
Linda Schlanderer Brewer
Mary Kerr
Richard Soble
Terry McParlane
Tim McIntyre

President/CEO
Eileen Spring

FEEDING AMERICA





August 10, 2015

Mark Passerin
Om of Medicine
112 S Main St Ste B
Ann Arbor, MI 48104-1953

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$1,800.00, which we received on 8/6/2015.

This August, we'll celebrate the graduation of the next class of students from our Community Kitchen Job Training Program. The 7-week program provides at-risk youth with instruction in basic food preparation, cooking techniques, work ethics, and life skills. This year, the students will also be trained in high-volume food preparation, learning to cook more than 400 meals at a time that can be frozen and later served at the Community Kitchen!

When students emerge from the Community Kitchen Job Training Program, they have built firm foundations for success in future careers. More than 84% of graduates move on to jobs or further education. It's all part of our mission to address not only hunger, but also its root causes—helping to lift people out of the cycle of poverty, and into brighter futures.

Thank you, once again, for your willingness to give! To find out more about how your gift is serving others, visit us online at www.foodgatherers.org.

Forever gathering,

Eileen Spring
President/CEO

Food Gatherers is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization.
No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.